From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 3:36 PM

To:

Subject: FW: EB-2018-0305 Letter of Comment re Rate Increase Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Todd Plant

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 6:48 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: EB-2018-0305 Letter of Comment re Rate Increase Application

| am sending this letter to register my complete opposition to the applicant’s proposed rate increase. We already pay
about $20 a month for about half of the year for the applicant to “deliver” no gas to us, as we are not using any. The
“delivery” fee is based on a pressured line being unopened, and that costs us $120/yr for absolutely nothing. A rate
increase would add insult to injury, and is not justified. Secondly, if the applicant claims that it requires an increase for
an amalgamation then it shouldn’t have proceeded with it. The said amalgamation provides no benefit to us
whatsoever, and we shouldn’t have to pay for it. Thank you for your consideration.





